
PALMYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

As we enter the second half of the year,
the PTO will be sponsoring more fun and
educational opportunities for students. 
Field trips have resumed and in March, 

author Alan St. Jean will be 
visting.  He will have assemblies and 

visit classrooms.  
We hope you ENJOY the FREE Texas 

Roadhouse coupons provided!
Amy Kensinger

At our March 2023 
PTO General Meeting we will 

be reviewing budget and taking
Officer Nominations. 

At our April 2023 
PTO General Meeting we 

will be approving the budget for 
2023-2024 and voting on next 

year's officers.

TEACHER CONFERENCES ARE
3/9 - 3/10

FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT
BOOK BINGO

March 6th- Forge Elem 6-8pm 
(see email for Sign Up Genius) 

BOOK COLLECTION
There is a book bin at each 

school.  Please send in new or 
gently used books to be used as 

prizes 

FEBRUARY 2023

 PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

HELP WANTED SCHOOL NEWS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT US: 
GENERAL PTO EMAIL

palmyraelemschoolspto@gmail.com
PRESIDENT EMAIL:

palmyraptopres@gmail.com

INTERESTED IN
VOLUNTEERING?

WE WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP!
CONTACT US TODAY

SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: PalmyraElementaryPTO
Instagram: pasd_elem_pto
Twitter: PASD_Elem_PTO

REMINDERS

2/21- PTO MEETING- 6:30pm Lingle Cafeteria

3/6- FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT- BOOK BINGO
Forge 6-8pm
3/21- PTO MEETING- 6:30pm Lingle Cafeteria
* Officer Nominations

4/18 PTO MEETING- 6:30pm Lingle Cafeteria
* Officer Voting 

PTO NEWSLETTER

Happy Valentine's
Day!

XOXO


